AUSTRALIAN FEDERATED UNION OF LOCOMOTIVE EMPLOYEES

Circular: 23/17

Ref: Amalgamation Reminder

8/03/2017

Proposed AFULE/ ETU Amalgamation

Dear members.

You would be aware that there is currently a ballot to potentially merge the AFULEQ with the ETUQ. This ballot closes on Monday the 13th of March 2017. If you have not already posted your vote, please do so today as you are running out of time to make your voice heard.

The AFULE is in favour of the proposal and is encouraging all members to vote yes.

If you require any further information on the proposed amalgamation, please contact 3257 1151 or statesecretary@afule.org.au

Yours fraternally

Yours fraternally

Greg Smith State Secretary